
 

 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 
This Sunday we celebrate 

15th Sunday of Ordinary 

Time. In this week’s  

Gospel (Luke10:25-37)  

Jesus tells us the parable of 

the Good Samaritan. In the 

story we learn about some-

one who went out of his 

way to care for the needs of 

another. As a family, talk 

about when you may have helped at home, or 

cared for the needs of someone in the family 

even when it was inconvenient. If we can accept 

responsibility for each other's needs at home, 

the more we’ll be able to accept responsibility 

for the needs of others in the world. Please take 

time to read the Gospel with your child. 

Dear Parents and Children,  

 

It was great to see so many of 

our families at the FOSP colour 

run last weekend - even if it was 

a bit tricky to recognise you 

once you’d been around the 

course! Thank you to the dedi-

cated group of parents and 

friends who make up the FOSP - 

your support for the school is 

much appreciated.  

 

It’s been another busy week at St 

Peter’s! We began the week with 

a special assembly presentation 

from International Club who are 

leading a campaign to make the 

bananas provided in school 

Fairtrade. There will be more 

about this campaign, and how 

you can support it, next week.  

 

Our Y6 Sycamore children have 

been learning about riding their 

bikes safely on the road this 

week. This is such an important 

life skill to have so well done to 

you all.  
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This week in school... 

Ach ievement   

ce r t i f i ca tes  

awa rded  to :  

O a k  -  F a b i o   

A s h  -  T o m m y  

B e e c h  -  L u c i e  &  

V i c t o r i a  

R o w a n  -  J a c k  

E l m  -  E l i s e  

B i r c h  -  B r a n d o n  

C h e r r y  -  W h o l e  

C l a s s  

H a z e l  -  L o u i s  

H a w t h o r n  -  J a k e  &  

W i l l o w  

P o p l a r  -  G u r v a n s h ,  

Z a c h  &  R o c c o  

C h e s t n u t  -  A n d r e a  

&  C a m e r o n  

S y c a m o r e  -  C h a r l i e  

 

P l u s  t h e  w h o l e  o f  

Y 6  f o l l o w i n g  t h e i r  

S A T S !  

 

 

Coming  up   

nex t  week :   
 

11.07.22—Chestnut Class 

(Y6) Bikeability all week  

 

13.07.22— Maple Class 

(YR) Liturgy at 2.50pm. 

Parents welcome  

 

ALL YEARS Open House 

between 3.30pm and 

4.30pm - come along and 

visit your child’s class to 

look at their work  

 

Music Evening in School 

7pm—all welcome.  

 

14.07.22—Mass in school to 

celebrate Mrs. Shabankare-

h’s retirement. All chil-

dren should have full 

uniform including ties & 

jumpers on this day 

please. KS1 children to 

bring PE kit in a bag to 

change into.  

 

15.07.22 - Storytime ses-

sions for new YR children 

Well done also to the pop-up 

choir and our trumpeters who 

joined the choir and brass band 

of the City of London Freemen’s  

School at their Summer Concert 

this week.  

 

It was lovely to meet lots of our 

new Reception children today 

when they visited for their  

Storytime sessions. There were 

lots of smiling faces as they en-

joyed some time on the field and 

in Grace’s Garden. We are 

looking forward to seeing them 

again in September.  

 

This week we said a big thank 

you this week to Mrs. Williams 

who has been our KS1 Lead 

while Mrs Bolden has been on 

maternity leave. We are very 

grateful for all her hard work.  

 

And last, but very definitely not 

least, a heartfelt thank you and 

apology to Mrs Theresa 

Krichauff who was mistakenly 

left off the list of staff that ac-

companied the Y6 PGL trip.  

Thank you for giving up your time 

to support the children in having 

this wonderful experience.  

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

Richard McKenzie  

Headteacher  

H ouse  Po in ts  
S t  P h i l i p — 8 1 5  

S t  T h e r e s e — 6 1 3  

S t  M a r g a r e t — 5 3 7  

S t  F r a n c i s  — 5 9 6  

Next week is due to be incredibly hot! 

Please ensure that your child is prepared 

for school with:  

• a sun hat, 

• a re-fillable drinks bottle, and  

• suncream (applied before school 

and kept in bags for lunch if need-

ed).  

We advise that, in this extreme weather, 

long sleeved shirts and fleeces are not 

worn. Ties need not be worn on Monday, 

Tuesday or Wednesday.  

 

On Thursday 14th July, we have a 

very special Mass in school to cele-

brate Mrs Shabankareh’s retirement. 

All children should have full uniform 

including ties & jumpers on this day 

please.  

Hot Weather! 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Luke%2010%3A25-37&version=NIV


 

Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead..co.uk   

 

Headteacher:  

Richard McKenzie 

B.Ed.Hons  

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

 

Mr. McKenzie 

(Lead) 

Mrs. Shabankareh 

(Deputy) 

Mrs. McDonnell 

(Deputy) 

Mrs. Hall (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

Music Evening - All Welcome 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Colour Run last Saturday, it was a fantastic afternoon.  

Only 1 week left to enter this year’s Summer Raffle and Auction - tickets are available online here:  https://

fosp.charityhive.co.uk/. The draw will take place on Friday, 15th July.  

 

Frozen Friday - next Friday, 15th July we will have an ice lolly sale in the main playground during pick up.  

Join the team! From September we will have a vacancy for a Co-Treasurer to join the team.  If you are  

interested in finding out more, drop us an email at fosp.stpeters@gmail.com 

FOSP News 

On Wednesday 13th July at 7pm we will be holding our Music Evening in the hall.  

 

Children who are in both the lunchtime and after school choirs will be performing as well as children who 

have music lessons both in and out of school.   

 

All are welcome to attend. No tickets are required.  

 

We are looking forward to you joining us for a great evening of 

music!  

 

Miss Shaw 

Music Lead 
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On Monday evening, the lunchtime choir and trumpeters (who are taught by Mr Sturgeon-Clegg) took part at the City of Lon-

don Freemen's School Summer Soirée . They sang and played a medley of songs from Sing 2 alongside the junior choir and 

brass players from the City of London Freemen's School. During both the rehearsal and the performance the children behaved 

impeccably and were true ambassadors of St Peter's. It was such an enjoyable evening and we are all really proud of them.  

Thank you to Miss Scott, Mrs Roberts, Mrs Williams and Mrs Canale who kindly gave up their evening to support the children 

at this event.  

Pop Up Choir at Freemen’s School 

On Sunday Ben W, Leon and Leo, 

all three from Sycamore Class, 

took part in The Wey Valley Sur-

rey Summer Chess Event. They 

competed in the U15 Major Swiss-

System Tournament, and at the 

end of 5 rounds were ranked 12th, 

13th and 14th respectively.  

We are so impressed with the 

resilience they demonstrated dur-

ing their very first tournament 

which lasted 6 hours! Well done 

to all three of you! 

Chess Champs 

Ashtead Kids Club Summer Holiday Camp 
Ashtead Kidsclub Summer Holiday Camp 

Ofsted Registered Outstanding 
Dates: 22nd July- 2nd September 2022 
Ages: 4-11 years old 
Times: 8am-5.30pm 
Cost: £29 per child per day with optional extra activities 
Activities: Sports coaching, Farm trip, Swimming, cookery, craft, dressing up, face-painting, 
bouncy castle, messy play, talent shows, yoga, den building, gardening and MUCH MUCH 
MORE! 
Venue: Ashtead Youth Centre, Barnett Wood Lane. 
Booking details: Please request a booking form from: info@ashteadkidsclub.com 



Reception Class’ 'Mission Week' is starting on the 11th July. Inspired by Rory's Lipscomb's (YR - 

Maple) 'Science Fair' showcase, we would like to collect shoes to donate to 'Shoe Aid UK' who 

then distribute them to people in need around the world.  

 

We are encouraging children and families from all year groups to get involved in our 

Mission Week by donating old, good quality shoes to our appeal. Please bring your shoes 

to the Reception gate on Monday 11th July.  

 

Please make sure that any donated shoes are secured together in some way i.e. tied up with a rub-

ber band or shoelaces - so we don't end up with any missing from a pair! - and please attach a la-

bel or wrap in paper on which you should write the name of the child who is donating the shoes, 

together with their age and their class.  

 

Many thanks in advance, for all your support.  

Mrs Roberts and Miss Nicholls  

Year R Mission Week Appeal 

Y1 Visit Pizza Express  
This week, Year 1 visited Pizza Express. (Oak class visited Cob-

ham and Ash went to Epsom). The children thoroughly enjoyed 

having a tour of the restaurants and kitchens and making their 

own pizzas. The class gave glowing reviews of how tasty their 

pizzas turned out! 



Dates for your diary 
11.07.22 Y6 CHESTNUT Bikeability all week  

13.07.22 Maple Class (YR) Liturgy @2.50pm. Parents warmly invited to join us NEW DATE 

 ‘Open House’ between 3.30pm and 4.30pm - come along and visit your child’s class to look at their work   

 Music Evening (more information to follow) at 7pm in school hall  

18.07.22 Y6 Play Performance at 7pm   

19.07.22 Fantastic Fred performances for all year groups in school  NEW 

19.07.22 Y6 Leavers Mass at 6pm   

21.07.22 School closes for the end of the School Year at 1pm   

22.07.22 Additional day holiday due to Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday (rolled over from May Half Term)   


